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TARIFF

ITEM
NO.

DESCRIPTION

409»

BRITISH
PREFER.
ENTIAL

INTER­
MEDIATE

ULS-a
traqUaa SMXntB

for far» purposes, valued at not 
■ore than fourteen hundred dollars 
each) traction attachments designed 
and imported to be ooeblned with 
automobiles In Canada for use as 
traction engines for fax» purposes| 
and oonplete parts of all the 
foregoing.................... ..(D) free

UULi

for far* purposes, valued at not 
■ore than fourteen hundred dollars 
eqoh} traction attachments designed 
and imported to be combined with 
automobiles in Canada for use as 
traction engines for farm purposes} 
and complete parts of all the fore- 
going............................. free

Upon the Governor-in-Council being 
satisfied that Internal Com­
bustion traction engines as des­
cribed above are being manufactured 
in substantial quantities, the 
following may be substituted for 
Tariff Item 409»i-

_____________for farm purposes, valued at not 
more than fourteen hundred dollars 
each} traction attachments designed 
and imported to be combined with 
automobiles in Canada for use as 
trsotion engines for farm purposes} 
and complete parts of all the fore­
going......... ..............

free free

free free

10* 15/C 25*

For Cities and Towns See 
Page 122

fî-L.M. King Papers, Memoranda and Notes, 1933-1939 
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